
 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

18 November 2020 
 
 
 
 
SCANTECH AGM CANCELLED DUE TO COVID LOCKDOWN IN SA 
 
 
Dear Shareholders, 
 
The Scantech Annual General Meeting that was scheduled for 10 am on Thursday 
the 19 November 2020 has been cancelled due to the COVID lockdown in South 
Australia. 
 
Scantech will advise the new date for the Annual General Meeting as soon as it is 
practicable. 
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